Planning Department

Transportation Development Services Section
January 15, 2014
Daniel Herr, R.A.

Slagle Herr Architects
413 2nd St SW
Albuquerque, NM 87102
Re:
Certification Submittal for Certificate of Occupancy for


Façade Remodel and Drive through Lane Corrales Shopping Center 

Architect’s Stamp dated 1/13/14 (A14D01A)

Certification dated 1/13/14
Dear Mr. Herr,
Based upon the information provided in your submittal received   01/13/14, Transportation Development has no objection to the issuance of a Permanent Certificate of Occupancy.  This letter serves as a “green tag” from Transportation Development for a Permanent Certificate of Occupancy to be issued by the Building and Safety Division. 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (505)924-3991.

Sincerely,

Kristal D. Metro, P.E.

Traffic Engineer, Planning Dept.

Development and Building Services

C:  
File

